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But the Lord stood by me and
gave me strength, so that
through me the message might
be fully proclaimed and all the
Gentiles might hear it.

2 Timothy 4:17a

We acknowledge that in Kingston we are situated on traditional Anishinaabe and
Haudenosaunee territory. We are grateful to be able to live, learn, and play on these lands.

WORSHIP

Flowers:

The flowers on the high altar Sunday, October 23rd are given to the glory of God in
loving memory of Canon Alexander Wakling by his wife, Pat and Family.

Service Clergy:

Sunday, October 30, both services: Dean Doug Michael, Presider; Eric Friesen,

Preacher

Sunday, November 06, both services: Reverend Canon Peter Case, Presider; Dean

Doug Michael, Preacher

Readings:

October 30th Pentecost 21: Habakkuk 1:1-4, 2:1-4; Psalm 119:137-144; 2
Thessalonians 1:1-4, 11-12; Luke 19:1-10

November 06 Pentecost 22 or All Saints: Daniel 7:1-3, 15-18; Psalm 149; Ephesians
1:11-23; Luke 6:20-31

Prayers of the People

We Pray For:

Bob Gardiner, John Weatherall, John Bate, Mary Cuthbert, Rev'd Don Goodwin,
Tanis Fairley, Todd Cole, Jim Stewart, Rev'd Barbara Stewart, Barbara Tait, George
Turcotte, Barbara Fox, Dee Padfield, Mathilde Bognar, Annette Hayward, Gill
Cleghorn, Carolyn Pratt, Wendy Fisher, Sister Marjorie Swarthout, Ted Kiwala,
Geoff Dodds, Linda Goldstein, Janet Gray, Sandy, Mary Lou Kingham, Daad Elias,
and for the repose of the soul of Elizabeth Nippard.

We're Glad
You're

Photo credit: Dean Doug Michael
Image of Christina, Office Administrator

www.stgeorgescathedral.ca

@ @stgeorgeskingston

o StGeorgesCathedral

270 King Street East at Johnson St.
Mail: P.O. Box 475, Kingston, ON K7L 4W5

Phone: 613-548-4617 Email: office@stgeorgescathedral.ca

@stgeorgeskingston


https://unsplash.com/@readintoit?utm_source=unsplash&utm_medium=referral&utm_content=creditCopyText
https://unsplash.com/collections/D6kmB75rOyQ/bulletin-covers?utm_source=unsplash&utm_medium=referral&utm_content=creditCopyText

WEEK OF ST. GEORGE'S

OCTOBER 17TH, 2022 Weekl)/ NeWSletteI/' CATHEDRAL

KINGSTON

ST. GEORGES CATHEDRAL OFFICE

Office Administrator: Christina Lord

The church office is open 9:30 am to 1 pm Tuesday to Friday. For arrangements at other times please phone (613-548-4617) or email
(office@stgeorgescathedral.ca) in advance.

Contributions to St.George's Cathedral: Your generosity is invited and most welcome.

Contributions may be via e-transfer to finance@stgeorgescathedral.ca, mailed, dropped, or donated online through
https://www.stgeorgescathedral.ca/give or https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/st-georges-cathedral/

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Art for the Bell Tower: Projects is pleased to be able to say that the sale was a success due to our Cathedral community and our
friends who donated the Art. We were able to carry out this Project with the assistance of the Cathedral staff, our faithful and
reliable volunteers who are non members and our own members. We will let you know the final tally early in November. A huge
heartfelt thank you from Projects. Our next project is the return of Mrs. Patmore's Pantry in December.

Choral Evensong: Join us for Evensong on Wednesdays at 7pm! Beginning November 2nd & 16th and December 7th & 21st.

Executive Committee: The Dean and Wardens were much moved by the thoughtful comments voiced during the community
meeting after service last Sunday. Our caring for one another and our community was manifest. It seems we have another fall and
winter to endure with COVID and other respiratory infections, and our common feeling was to not change our masking policies at
this time. We will call another meeting as cases begin to abate. Thank you to all those who participated.

Flower Guild: The Monday morning flower group repurposes 500 ml plastic containers (from yogurt etc.). Would you contribute your
empty, clean ones to St. George’s office? With our thanks!

Lunch by George: is asking for donations of warm winter clothing (adult size jackets and boots) only as we are packing up the
summer weight clothing for the season, now that the cooler weather is here.

SGC Parish Council and Executive Committee: During the past year, the Parish Council and the Executive have begun to explore
ways we can support the ministry and encourage the growth of St George’s Cathedral. Our congregation is rich in heritage and our
people are committed and willing to help. But our numbers are not growing. As the PSAC Parish Profile so eloquently put it, “ We
need to continuously ask what we can do to encourage the next generation to thrive as Anglicans.”

With that thought in mind, Parish Council and the Executive are preparing for a Visioning Workshop on Saturday November 19. We
will be guided by Rev. Dr. Grayhame Bowcott from Huron College who did his PhD thesis on how Anglican communities either grow
or slowly disappear. As preparation for this work, Rev. Bowcott has developed a short, anonymous questionnaire that he would like
each member and participant at SGC to fill out and return by November 6. There will be copies at the back of church this Sunday,
along with pencils for your responses, and a box for you to submit the form once you have finished. There will also be copies in the
office and an on-line option available next week.

Please help us to get this information which will guide our work and help us understand how to move forward. You will be hearing
more about the results and initiatives which come from the Visioning Process and we will be asking for your thoughts and
involvement as well. Thank you.
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